92 Thomas Johnson Drive, Suite 230, Frederick, MD 21702
Phone: 301-695-2803 Ext.3 Fax: 301-694-0270

Email: soil.conservation@comcast.net

December 8, 2015

To: Engineering firms

From: Catoctin and Frederick Soil Conservation Districts

Re: Inspection fees for projects within the City of Frederick

The Catoctin and Frederick Soil Conservation Districts will be increasing the fees
for sediment and erosion control inspections on projects in the City of Frederick

effective January 1, 2016. The new fees will be 3% of the cost of sediment and
erosion controls or $500 whichever is greater.

Our inspection fees for the city have not increased since we were designated in
2000 by MDE to conduct inspections on projects within the city limits. We felt it
was necessary to increase the fees to cover our increasing costs of conducting
inspections. Please note the changes and adjust any fees for any new projects
submitted after January 1, 2016. Any projects already in the review process will
be grandfathered in at the current rates.

Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions.



